
 

Welcoming       
and  

Anticipating the  
Gift 

Catechetical Leaders and Youth Ministers 

Tuesday, November 28, 2017  
 

As we look forward to the season of Advent, you are encouraged to take this 

opportunity for reflection and prayer. Come and receive nourishment for your 

soul as well as participate in an experience you can share with the families 

and children you serve in your parishes. 
 

St. Patrick-St. Anthony Church 

Franciscan Center for Urban Ministry 

285 Church Street, Hartford 

10:00 Presentation  ~ 12:05 Mass  ~ 12:30 Lunch 
(free parking) 

PRESENTERS 

Susan Piescik studied all three levels of Catechesis of 

the Good Shepherd with those who trained directly 

under Sofia Cavalletti. She has served as a catechist with 

children and adults since 1990 and has been  a 

Formation Leader, recognized by the National 

Association of the Catechesis of the Good Shepherd 

since 1994. 
 

Deborah Pelletier is the Coordinator of Religious 

Education at St. Patrick-St. Anthony Church in Hartford. 

Since 1995, she has served as a catechist with children 

ages 3-12 in the Catechesis of the Good Shepherd 

atriums. Deborah is recognized by the National 

Association of the Catechesis of the Good Shepherd as a 

Formation Leader for Levels I, II and III. 

Registration required  
http://www.signupgenius.com/

go/30e094dada922a7f58-welcoming 

 

Questions? Contact 

Kelly.Henderschedt@aohct.org 

860-242-5573 ext. 2670 


